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Comments: To Whom It May Concern, 

 

As someone who is both a motorized and non-motorized enthusiast, I am writing in support of Alternative B for

the Chugach Forest Plan Revision #40816.

 

Let people access the backcountry in whatever fashion they choose as long as its done responsibly. This is

where the forest management comes into play. Blanket designating areas as Wilderness and prohibiting

motorized access pushes a growing number of backcountry motorists into the same areas, potentially causing

overuse issues as well as safety concerns (collisions and/or avalanches). 

Snowmachining is a fabulous workout and is the only way some people can/will get out and experience the

beautiful backcountry. Don't make that more difficult or less inviting by limiting the available places to go ride.

 

Let us use our public lands for responsible recreation.


